[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear [INSERT NAME],

I will be playing in the Bay Street Hoops charity basketball tournament from March 26 to 28, 2020 at the University of Toronto.

This year, all funds raised through the tournament will benefit the Drive for Dreams Foundation and KidSport Ontario. Both organizations help give children and youth in Toronto and the GTA access to play organized sport.

Please consider making a donation to my fan-raising page to support Bay Street Hoops’ beneficiaries.

On March 28, the top five fan-raisers will have the opportunity to shoot to win an Audi A3. The prize has been generously donated by Bay Street Hoops’ sponsor, Dilawri Group. I hope to have the opportunity to shoot for the car!

Here is a link to my donation page:
[INSERT FAN-RAISING PAGE LINK]

Thank you for your support!
[INSERT NAME]
